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Arrest made in Columbia Heights Carjacking 

 
On 9/27/2018 the Columbia Heights Police Department along with the Anoka County Sheriff’s Office 

and the Anoka Hennepin Narcotics and Violent Crime Task Force arrested a 16 year old male in 

connection with the assault and vehicle theft that occurred on September 24, 2018.  Charges have not yet 

been filed in this case and it is under review by the Anoka County Attorney’s Office. 
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